Centerville High School
PTO
Meeting Minutes
February 12, 2020

Members present:
Cambra Edmondson, President
Dana Ronnebaum, Hospitality
Christina Hoschouer
Julie Eversole
Erica Paulson
Guests:  Brandon Barrrometti (Band Director), Nick Boerger & Jamie Johnson (Band Boosters)

The meeting was called to order at 7:02pm.  The meeting minutes from the January 2020 meeting were presented to the committee.  Christina Hoschouer made a motion to approve the minutes and Julie Eversole seconded the motion.  The minutes were approved.

Principal’s Report:  
· Mr. Carroll was unable to attend the meeting.  Cambra did talk with him, prior to the meeting, about the possibility of bringing Muse Machine to CHS for a performance.  Mr. Carroll is supportive of this for the 2020-2021 school year, but there just isn’t time in the schedule to do it during the 2019-2020 school year.  He is also talking to some staff who may be interested in being the advisor if a Muse program comes back to CHS.

President’s Report:  
· Cambra introduced Brandon Barrometti (Band Director) and Nick Boerger & Jamie Johnson from the Band Boosters, who spoke with us about their upcoming performance at the 2020 Macy’s Thanksgiving Day parade.  See the attached information.  The band is asking for PTO’s monetary support in purchasing some feather flags to use during the Macy’s parade, as well as other performances and events in the future.

In the week after the meeting, the PTO Board reviewed the information and unanimously voted to give $800 to the band boosters to help with this purchase.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Treasurer’s Report:  Susan was unable to attend the meeting, but sent in the February Treasurer’s report.  See attached.

Committee Reports:
· Membership – Nothing to report at this time.
· Scholarship – Nothing to report at this time. 
· Curriculum Advisory – Nothing to report at this time.
· Elk Pride – Elk Pride window clings are in (they are actually stickers, though).
· After Prom – N/A
· College and Career Fair – Christina reported that her team has been working on making contact with representatives from several career fields, and so far, response has been really good.  We are expecting almost 50 careers to be present at the College & Career Fair.
· Best Seats in the House – Nothing to report at this time.
· Teacher Appreciation – Lucky Duck drawings continue to go well.  Teacher Appreciation week is in May.  Would like to have coffee and donuts in the staff work rooms on Monday morning and pretzel trays in the staff workroom on Wednesday afternoon.  Elk Pride stickers as the gift?
· Hospitality – Dana reported that she has been working on securing donations of food for the hospitality area of the College & Career Fair.  Things are going well and we should have plenty of food.  Need to put together a food pick-up list and Cambra can do a SignUp.com asking for volunteers to help with pick-up, as well as help work in the hospitality room.  Centerville Florists is donating 9 floral centerpieces for the tables.
· Old Business – None 
· New Business – None
· Next meeting:  Wednesday, March 11th at 7pm in the PDC
· Meeting adjourned at 7:56pm




